ERVENO ANNUAL MEEETING

April 26, 2017, 10 am at Escena Lounge & Grill

In attendance: Erik Rosenow, Jim Gross, Greg Brunton, Joel Alverson and 23 residents of El Rancho Vista Estates

OLD BUSINESS

Erik welcomed the group and reviewed the successful Modernism Week home tour. He reached out for residents to participate in the 2018 event.

Jim Gross reported on One PS and our efforts to have the city install a sidewalk on Vista Chino, west of Via Roberto Miguel. The city has made some effort to install a light at that intersection and discussions continue with the state.

Erik and Jim announced that ERVENO is in the process of incorporating with the state and expected that to be competed soon. ONE-PS Hot Spots (Public Safety and Roads) rep Christine Hammond spoke about neighborhoods' safety status.

Police Sgt. Gil Fernandez spoke about our crime rate compared to other neighborhoods. We have one of the lowest crime rates in the city.

Mayor Robert Moon spoke and took questions. Much of the discussion centered around the vacation rental debate in city council.

The event was catered by Escena. The meeting was adjourned at 11;30 am.

Respectfully submitted by Greg Brunton Secretary/Treasurer